Karen Galbo

From: Peter Harris [peterdharris1@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2018 9:54 AM

To: Karen Galbo; David Campo; Amy Tinker

Subject: Cancellation of 19 Jul 2018 WELSCO Regular meeting

Hi Karen, Dave,

This e-mail will serve as notice of cancellation of the Jul 19, 2018 Regular meeting for WELSCO.
This meeting will be rescheduled as a special meeting.

Thanks,

Peter Harris, WELSCO Chair
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